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While the bill it written to appear as if it was written to protect children, the bill is in 

fact deceptive.  

The bill is written in a way that insinuates that religious institutions are unsafe for 

children. 

Many Oregonians would argue that the states attempt to hide health issues from 

parents is a serious issue, which has not been addressed in this bill. 

Is this really a bill to protect children or to attack non-state (alternative) viewpoints? 

This seems out of line with Oregon's goal to support diversity and inclusion. 

I urge a no vote on this bill 

 

 


